
 

Tuesday 19th December 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have recently signed up to the online payment 
system SchoolMoney. This means that you will now have the facility to make payments for 
school expenses, such as trips, online with your debit or credit card.  
 
This new payment system will benefit both us as a school and you as a parent. Not only 
will you be able to pay for items from the comfort of your own home but you will also be 
able to access your account at any time to see if there is anything you need to pay for. 
SchoolMoney will enable us to experience a more streamlined, cost-effective and efficient 
payment system in a secure and safe environment. 
 
You won’t need to sign up to this system as this is done automatically through the school 
and as long as you have provided us with up to date contact details we will send you a 
password once this has been rolled out. This password will give you access to your 
SchoolMoney account where you can pay for any items we have requested from you.  
 
Details of how to log into SchoolMoney will be sent in the new year but we wanted to 
share these developments with you. 
In the meantime, if you would to find out more information, please go to: 
 
https://support.eduspot.co.uk/video-tutorial/introducing-schoolmoney/ 
 
 
We appreciate your patience as enter the early stages of rolling this system out to you. 
 
Thank you, as always, 
 
Mrs S J Denney 
Acting Headteacher  
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